
Orientation Programme for Newly admitted students  

organized at Vaso campus 
__________________________________________________________ 

 An orientation program was held at College of Agriculture & Polytechnic 

in Agriculture, AAU, Vaso campus under the guidance of Principal & Unit Head 

of the college on 1st October, 2024. In this program, first-year admitted fresh 

students of U.G and Diploma programme were remained present and heartily 

welcomed. All respective teachers, rectors, SRC chairman, NSS officer and in-

charge officers of Vaso campus were joined this program and delivered 

detailed information about academic rules and regulation, exam pattern and 

evaluation, hostel facilities, Student Representative Council (SRC) and 

National Service Scheme (NSS) activities, scholarships & fellowships benefits, 

library and campus facilities etc. among the new students to create awareness 

about year-round teaching-learning activities conducted at college. At the end 

of the program, Dr. B. C. Patel, Principal and Unit Head, greeted the new 

students admitted in the first year of under-graduate and diploma course and 

gave important remarks regarding the current academic programme & 

campus facilities available at college. The entire program was successfully 

managed by Dr. M .N. Jegoda, Assistant Professor & Academic In-charge, CoA & 

PiA, Vaso. 
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